London City Airport

Get closer.
AIRPORT TRANSPORT FORUM 1 June 2017

There is a meeting scheduled for the ATF set for 29" June with invites and agenda to be sent out
shortly. A further meeting is scheduled for October 2017.

The Activity Summary Table highlights the key actions identified by the ATF and sets out the currently
planned items for 2017.

2017 ACTIONS / IN PROGRESS (March — June 2017)

Uber / Minicab issues: Parking zone has been implemented. Liaising with LB Newham as to the effects

this is having on the local area. This will then be followed up by investigating ways (e.g. a holding area)
to manage minicab (inc. Uber) activity if this is required.

Uber driver reporting mechanism has been in place for a number of months. No significant reporting of
incidents since the changing of the app messaging and restriction on where drivers can wait for jobs.

Ongoing work to creating a pilot scheme to use ‘dead leg’ Black Taxi journeys to bring staff to the
airport prior to public transport operation.

Install the secure cycle parking storage identified as part of the cycle parking working group. Initial 24
space enclosure due to be installed July 2017, with further 24 later in the year.

Passenger public transport information screens to be installed in the baggage reclaim hall to replace
the information boards. Due for installation June 2017.

Continuing the work to look at introduction of electric vehicle charging for passengers and passengers.
Technical feasibility study in progress for rapid charging points in the Black Cab feeder park in advance
of fleet modification. Also looking at trialling a number of fast charging points for long stay passengers
to test what works best for passengers.

Continuing to meeting stakeholders and seek board approval for going to the next level of detail in to
for the proposal for a Silvertown Crossrail station.




